
 

 

Bearnes Primary School Newsletter 12.06.2020   

   
Safeguarding 

Our designated safeguarding officer 
is Ms Eeles and the  deputy 

safeguarding officer is Ms Clarke.  

It is also possible to  express 
concerns to the multi agency 

safeguarding team (MASH)  directly  
on 0345 155 1071 or email 

mashsecure@devon.gcsx.gov.uk  

 

Star learners (8/6/2020) 

Oaks – Iris 

Chestnuts –  Oscar 

Sycamores – Ioana 

Redwoods – Lily C 

  

As many of you will have seen in the letter last week, we will be 

welcoming Dan Turner to Bearnes as the new Academy Head in 

September.  I will be leaving at the end of this academic year after almost 

9 wonderful years here. Thank you all for your best wishes and kind 

words. 

Thank you to those who have been in contact about returning to school. 

It is vital that any children who are not yet in school are booked in to 

ensure that we can plan effectively for the increase in numbers. 

Ms Clarke, Mrs Fraser and I are planning a slightly different end of year 

celebration for our year 6 pupils so keep an eye on the website and 

Facebook page for updates! We are also working with the secondary 

schools on transition. Similarly, Mrs Yeo and I have been planning the 

transition for the children starting reception in September and details will 

follow shortly. 

I hope that you all remain safe and well. Do get in touch if we can help. 


